
ITEM 11 
Recommendations of SACRE sub-group with regard to proposal to create a 

Derby City SACRE website 
 

 
Present 
Ruth Dolby 
Mike Lake 
Viv Lawrence 
Cllr Robin Turner 
Graham Falgate 
 
The sub-group met on Friday 25 January in the Council House to discuss aspects 
related to the creation of a Derby City SACRE website. The meeting focussed on 
recommended content of any future website. The following are the content areas 
agreed by the sub-group and which are now recommended to a full SACRE for 
consideration. 
 
In no particular order of priority: 
 
      The website should contain ….. 
 

1. What is SACRE? Its functions and legal responsibility 
2. Related issues to do with RE and the law with links to appropriate legislation 

and guidance 
3. Who are the members of SACRE with agreed contact details  
4. Minutes of previous meetings 
5. Copies of previous Annual reports 
6. Dates of future meetings 
7. List of schools who have determination together with dates for renewal 
8. Clarification about which schools in the local authority follow the Agreed 

Syllabus and which follow a Diocesan Syllabus – some text about the 
distinction between Aided and Controlled Schools 

9. Details of SACRE Awards/current intiatives etc 
10. Legal requirements with regard to Collective Worship and how SACRE can 

support Collective Worship 
11. Links to Council RE website and other appropriate websites including 

NASACRE 
12. Induction guidance and support for new members 

 
 
 


